
 

 
 

 

 
TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 
    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 

25th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

RE: INDUSTRIAL ACTION – WEDNESDAY 1ST FEBRUARY 2023 
 

You will be aware that industrial action has been planned to take place over a number of days 
this term by members of the National Education Union (NEU). These days are as follows: Wed 
1st Feb, Thurs 2nd March, Wed 15th March and Thurs 16th March. 
 
I am now in a position to inform you about arrangements for next Wednesday 1st 
February. 
 
The below classes will be CLOSED: 
 

• Year 3- Bengal Tiger  

• Year 5- Hammerhead Shark  

• Year 5 –Mountain Gorilla 

• Year 5- Giant Panda  

• Year 6 – Black Rhino  
 
I am sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. I appreciate it may be difficult for some 
parents to make alternative arrangements but unfortunately the closures listed above are 
unavoidable due to health & safety and supervision requirements. 
 
The school may be able to provide very limited provision on 1st February for parents and 
carers who work within the frontline emergency services. Please collect a form from the office 
by Friday am. Mrs Webb will then inform you by Friday if your child can attend on Wednesday 
1st February. 
 
Breakfast Club will run between 7:45am and 8.45am and the After School Club between 
3:20pm and 5:45pm on 1st February, both as normal. 
 
If there are any changes to the above, I will of course notify you immediately.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Amanda Webb 

Headteacher 
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